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Capitalism, Pedagogy, and the Politics of Being Noah De
Lissovoy 2022-03-24 Reframing central categories in
Western critical thought, this book investigates the
relationship between capitalism and coloniality in
society and education, and reconceptualizes emancipatory
theory and pedagogy in response. De Lissovoy exposes a
logic of violation at the heart of capitalist
accumulation and argues that we need to attend to
ontological and epistemological orders of domination
within which subjectivity takes shape. Systematically
bridging the theoretical traditions of Marxism, Latin
American decolonial thought, and critical pedagogy, De
Lissovoy shows how a new critical imaginary can reorder
curriculum in schools and other educational spaces,
organize a form of learning beyond the capitalist
imperatives of imposition and exploitation, and
reconstruct pedagogical relationships in the mode of a
decolonial and democratic commons.
The Myth of the Saving Power of Education Hannah Adams
Ingram 2021-05-20 In the United States, young people are
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bombarded with messages that they must go to college in
order to secure their place in the middle class. Those
who are most disadvantaged in society are the most
frequent recipients of this rhetoric because people
believe that education is the one ticket that can save
them from poverty. Like the belief that there is only
one avenue for salvation from hell to heaven, the notion
of salvific education presents a single answer to the
problem of inequality--if you want to be saved from
poverty and oppression, you must go to college. In this
book, Hannah Adams Ingram interrogates the presumed
promise of education and argues that the myth itself
perpetuates, rather than alleviates, social inequality.
The Myth of the Saving Power of Education asks educators
to reclaim the liberative potential of education and
asks Christians to repent of judging individual worth
based on the same merits as the secular market system.
A Critical Black Pedagogy Reader Abul Pitre 2019-10-15 A
Critical Black Pedagogy Reader: The Brothers Speak
entails essays and speeches from leading Black men who
offered critiques of Black education. This volume
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demonstrates that Black men have clapped back at the
educational structures that have attempted to
domesticate Black peoples.
The Handbook of Critical Literacies Jessica Zacher
Pandya 2021-09-08 The Handbook of Critical Literacies
aims to answer the timely question: what are the social
responsibilities of critical literacy academics,
researchers, and teachers in today’s world? Critical
literacies are classically understood as ways to
interrogate texts and contexts to address injustices and
they are an essential literacy practice. Organized into
thematic and regional sections, this handbook provides
substantive definitions of critical literacies across
fields and geographies, surveys of critical literacy
work in over 23 countries and regions, and overviews of
research, practice, and conceptual connections to
established and emerging theoretical frameworks. The
chapters on global critical literacy practices include
research on language acquisition, the teaching of
literature and English language arts, Youth
Participatory Action Research, environmental justice
movements, and more. This pivotal handbook enables new
and established researchers to position their studies
within highly relevant directions in the field and
engage, organize, disrupt, and build as we work for more
sustainable social and material relations. A
groundbreaking text, this handbook is a definitive
resource and an essential companion for students,
researchers, and scholars in the field.
Theorizing Pedagogical Interaction Hansun Zhang Waring
2015-11-06 Pedagogical interaction can be observed
through many different landscapes, such as the graduate
seminar, the writing skills center, the after-school
literacy program, adult ESL classrooms, and postobservation conferences. By viewing these settings
through the lens of conversation analysis, this volume
lays the groundwork for three principles of pedagogical
interaction: competence, complexity, and contingency.
The author explores these principles and how they inform
what makes a good teacher, how people learn, and why
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certain pedagogical encounters are more enlightening
than others. Drawn from the author’s original research
in various pedagogical settings, this volume collects
empirical insights from conversation analysis and
contributes to theory building. Theorizing Pedagogical
Interaction will appeal to students and scholars in
applied linguistics, educational linguistics, and
communication studies who are interested in the
discourse of teaching and learning.
Interrogating Critical Pedagogy Pierre Wilbert Orelus
2014-11-13 Educators, teacher practitioners, and social
activists have successfully used critical pedagogy as a
tool to help marginalized students develop awareness and
seek alternative solutions to their poor educational and
socioeconomic situations. However, this theory is often
criticized as being mostly dominated by privileged white
males, bringing issues of race and gender to the
forefront. This volume provides insight on how critical
pedagogy can be helpful to scholars and teachers alike
in their analysis of racial, gender, linguistic and
political problems. It features a wide range of
respected scholars who examine the way and the degree to
which critical pedagogy can be used to improve education
for students of color, women and other marginalized
groups.
A New Vision of Liberal Education Alistair Miller
2015-07-24 ‘This is an extremely important book.
Wonderfully well researched and written, it develops a
powerful argument about how we should conceive of the
aims of education and design curricula. It should define
the field for a very considerable period of time.’ Professor Michael J Reiss, Institute of Education,
University of London, UK Many philosophers of education
believe that the main aim of education is to endow
students with personal autonomy, producing citizens who
are reflective, make rational choices, and submit their
values and beliefs to critical scrutiny. This book
argues that the ‘good life’ need not be the life of the
philosopher, politician or critical thinker, but that an
ordinary ‘unexamined’ life is also worth living. Central
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to this ethical life is the engagement in worthwhile
activities or ‘practices’, and the best way to prepare
pupils for their engagement in these practices is to
cultivate a range of moral and intellectual virtues. In
this book, Alistair Miller brings together a range of
philosophical and historical perspectives to argue for a
new vision of liberal education: liberal in the sense
that it forms a moral and cultural inheritance, new in
the sense that it would enable all pupils to lead
flourishing lives. Divided into two sections, the first
part of the book seeks to establish the justified aims
of education in a liberal democratic society; the second
part explores the nature of the school curriculum that
might realise these aims. A New Vision of Liberal
Education will appeal to researchers, academics and
postgraduate students in the fields of philosophy of
education, moral and values education, liberal
education, and curriculum studies.
Collaboration and the Future of Education Gordon Andrews
2015-10-08 Current educational reforms have given rise
to various types of "educational Taylorism," which
encourage the creation of efficiency models in pursuit
of a unified way to teach. In history education
curricula, this has been introduced through scripted
textbook-based programs such as Teacher Curriculum
Institute’s History Alive! and completely online
curricula. They include the jargon of authentic methods,
such as primary sources, cooperative learning,
differentiated instruction, and access to technology;
yet the craft of teaching is removed, and an experience
that should be marked by discovery and reflection is
replaced with comparatively empty processes. This volume
provides systematic models and examples of ways that
history teachers can compete with and effectively halt
this transformation. The alternatives the authors
present are based on collaborative models that address
the art of teaching for pre-service and practicing
secondary history teachers as well as collegiate history
educators. Relying on original research, and a maturing
body of secondary literature on historical thinking,
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this book illuminates how collaboration can create real
historical learning.
Critical Pedagogy and Predatory Culture Peter McLaren
2002-03-11 This book is a principled, accessible and
highly stimulating discussion of a politics of
resistance for today. Ranging widely over issues of
identity, representation, culture and schooling, it will
be required reading for students of radical pedagogy,
sociology and political science.
Evidence-based Practice in Education Tone Kvernbekk
2015-07-30 Much educational debate today is dominated by
a "what works" vocabulary, intimately associated with
evidence-based practice (EBP). The vocabulary consists
of concepts and ideas such as accountability,
competency, effectiveness, employability, learning
outcomes, predictability, qualifications, and testing.
As schooling and education are considered successful
when predetermined outcomes have been achieved,
education is often believed to require assessment,
measurement and documentation. In this book, Tone
Kvernbekk leaves the political, ethical and professional
dimensions on the sidelines and focuses instead on
further unpacking the core of EBP. Chapters concentrate
on several fundamental issues ignored by current
literature, including: the character of the evidence
that plays a central role in EBP in both practical
reasoning and acting under uncertainty the notion of
causality presupposed by discussion of the production of
desired effects and played out in the basic structure of
interventions a system-theoretical look at why
interventions might not work. By considering these key
points, Kvernbekk articulates both the legitimate uses
and the illegitimate, philosophically problematic
misuses of EBP in educational thinking and practice. The
book will be of key value for academics and postgraduate
students in the fields of educational research and
practice, philosophy of education and educational
theory, especially those concerned with research
methodology, professionalism, and discussions regarding
evidence-based practice.
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Routledge Encyclopaedia of Educational Thinkers Joy A.
Palmer Cooper 2016-05-20 The Routledge Encyclopaedia of
Educational Thinkers comprises 128 essays by leading
scholars analysing the most important, influential,
innovative and interesting thinkers on education of all
time. Each of the chronologically arranged entries
explores why a particular thinker is significant for
those who study education and explores the social,
historical and political contexts in which the thinker
worked. Ranging from Confucius and Montessori to Dewey
and Edward de Bono, the entries form concise, accessible
summaries of the greatest or most influential
educational thinkers of past and present times. Each
essay includes the following features; concise
biographical information on the individual, an outline
of the individual’s key achievements and activities, an
assessment of their impact and influence, a list of
their major writings, suggested further reading.
Carefully brought together to present a balance of
gender and geographical contexts as well as areas of
thought and work in the broad field of education, this
substantial volume provides a unique history and
overview of figures who have shaped education and
educational thinking throughout the world. Combining and
building upon two internationally renowned volumes, this
collection is deliberately broad in scope, crossing
centuries, boundaries and disciplines. The Encyclopaedia
therefore provides a perfect introduction to the huge
range and diversity of educational thought. Offering an
accessible means of understanding the emergence and
development of what is currently seen in the classroom,
this Encyclopaedia is an invaluable reference guide for
all students of education, including undergraduates and
post-graduates in education or teacher training and
students of related disciplines.
Feminisms and Critical Pedagogy Carmen Luke 2014-02-04
First Published in 1992. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Oxford Handbook of Philosophical and Qualitative
Assessment in Music Education David J. Elliott 2019 The
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Oxford Handbook of Philosophical and Qualitative
Assessment in Music Education offers global,
comprehensive, and critical perspectives on a wide range
of conceptual and practical issues in music education
assessment, evaluation, and feedback as these apply to
various forms of music education within schools and
communities. The central aims of this Handbook focus on
broadening and deepening readers' understandings of and
critical thinking about the problems, opportunities,
spaces and places, concepts, and practical strategies
that music educators and community music facilitators
employ, develop, and deploy to improve various aspects
of music teaching and learning around the world.
Aristotelian Character Education Kristján Kristjánsson
2015-04-17 This book provides a reconstruction of
Aristotelian character education, shedding new light on
what moral character really is, and how it can be
highlighted, measured, nurtured and taught in current
schooling. Arguing that many recent approaches to
character education understand character in exclusively
amoral, instrumentalist terms, Kristjánsson proposes a
coherent, plausible and up-to-date concept, retaining
the overall structure of Aristotelian character
education. After discussing and debunking popular myths
about Aristotelian character education, subsequent
chapters focus on the practical ramifications and
methodologies of character education. These include
measuring virtue and morality, asking whether
Aristotelian character education can salvage the effects
of bad upbringing, and considering implications for
teacher training and classroom practice. The book
rejuvenates time-honoured principles of the development
of virtues in young people, at a time when ‘character’
features prominently in educational agendas and parental
concerns over school education systems. Offering an
interdisciplinary perspective which draws from the
disciplines of education, psychology, philosophy and
sociology, this book will appeal to researchers,
academics and students wanting a greater insight into
character education.
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American Educational History Journal Shirley Marie
McCarther 2019-08-01 The American Educational History
Journal is a peer-reviewed, national research journal
devoted to the examination of educational topics using
perspectives from a variety of disciplines. The editors
of AEHJ encourage communication between scholars from
numerous disciplines, nationalities, institutions, and
backgrounds. Authors come from a variety of disciplines
including political science, curriculum, history,
philosophy, teacher education, and educational
leadership. Acceptance for publication in AEHJ requires
that each author present a well-articulated argument
that deals substantively with questions of educational
history. AEHJ accepts papers of two types. The first
consists of papers that are presented each year at our
annual meeting. The second type consists of general
submission papers received throughout the year. General
submission papers may be submitted at any time. They
will not, however, undergo the review process until
January when papers presented at the annual conference
are also due for review and potential publication. For
more information about the Organization of Educational
Historians (OEH) and its annual conference, visit the
OEH web site at: www.edhistorians.org.
Handbook of Urban Educational Leadership Rene O.
Guillaume 2021-10-15 This book seeks to center positive
education discourses of urban education and leadership.
Transforming the Canadian History Classroom Samantha
Cutrara 2020-10-01 We are all our history. Yet in
Canadian classrooms, students are often left questioning
how they can study a past that does not reflect their
present. Discourses of nationhood often separate “us”
from “them,” and despite curricular revisions, the
mainstream narrative that shapes the way we teach
students about the Canadian nation can be divisive.
Responding to the evolving demographics of an ethnically
and culturally diverse population, Transforming the
Canadian History Classroom advocates for a radically
innovative practice that places students – the stories
they carry and the histories they want to be part of –
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at the centre of history education.
English Language Teacher Education in Chile Malba
Barahona 2015-07-15 Over the last two decades, Chile has
been driven by an economic imperative to build the
capability of citizens to be competent in the English
language, resulting in a high demand for teachers of
English. As a consequence, teacher education programs
have modified their curricula to meet the challenges of
educating teachers of English as a global language. This
book explores EFL teacher education in order to further
understand the nature of teacher learning in second
language education environments, examining the varying
motives, actions and mediating tools that shaped how a
cohort of pre-service teachers learnt to teach EFL in
Chile. Framed by a cultural historical activity theory
(CHAT) perspective, chapters use key qualitative
research to determine how specific factors can help and
hinder the effective preparation of teachers,
illuminating contradictory dynamics between local and
national policies, teacher education programs, and preservice views and classroom realities. The book makes an
important contribution to the growing debate surrounding
the design of EFL teacher education policy, curriculum
and learning strategies, emphasising the importance of
engaging pre-service teachers in learning to teach EFL,
and the interrelated factors that shape this learning.
English Language Teacher Education in Chile will be of
key interest to academics, researchers and postgraduate
students in the fields of teacher education, curriculum
studies, and English language teaching (ESL/EFL), as
well as policy makers, TESOL organisations, and those
interested in applying a CHAT perspective to language
teaching and learning.
Mainstreams, Margins and the Spaces In-between Karen
Trimmer 2014-11-20 This book explores the complexities
of investigating minorities, majorities, boundaries and
borders, and the experiences of researchers who choose
to work in these spaces. It engages with issues of
ethics, disclosure and representation, and contends with
and seeks to contribute to emerging debates around power
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and the positioning of researchers and participants.
Chapters examine epistemologies that shape researchers’
beliefs about the forms of research that are valued in
educational research and theory, and consider the
importance of research that genuinely seeks to explore
voice, culture, story, authenticity and identity.
Resisting the backdrop of standardisation,
performativity and accountability agendas pervading
governments and organisations, the book attends to the
stories of real people, to understand regional and rural
landscapes, to examine culture and the human condition
and to give voice to those at the fringes of society who
remain largely neglected and unheard. Drawing largely on
studies from Australia, the book provides an overview of
the many types of research being engaged in, revealing
the value of different kinds of research, and gaining
insight into how meaning and findings are disseminated
in research and educational sectors and back into the
contexts where research takes place. Mainstreams,
Margins and the Spaces In-between will be of key
interest to early career researchers and academics
internationally, as well as postgraduate students
completing research methods courses in the field of
education, and the wider social sciences.
Service-Learning in Higher Education D. Butin 2005-07-14
Advocates have positioned service-learning as a realworld, real-time opportunity for students to encounter
academic knowledge in a meaningful and relevant manner.
Service-learning in higher education settings offers a
powerful alternative to traditional models of teaching
and learning. Students are encouraged to develop links
to local institutions, volunteer their time, and create
a special bond between the university and the community
in which they live. Service-learning has become a very
popular alternative to standard courses in higher
education and is gaining significant popularity. This
book takes a serious look at the unintended consequences
and alternative conceptualizations of this mode of
learning and explores what it could offer us in the
future.
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The Education of Radical Democracy Sarah S. Amsler
2015-04-10 The Education of Radical Democracy explores
why radical democracy is so necessary, difficult, and
possible and why it is important to understand it as an
educative activity . The book draws on critical social
theory and critical pedagogy to explain what enables and
sustains work for radical democratization, and considers
how we can begin such work in neoliberal societies
today. Exploring examples of projects from the
nineteenth century to the present day, the book sheds
light on a wealth of critical tools, research studies,
theoretical concepts and practical methods. It offers a
critical reading of the ‘crisis of hope’ in neoliberal
capitalist societies, focusing on the problem of the
‘contraction of possibilities’ for democratic agency,
resistance to domination, and practices of freedom. It
argues that radically democratic thinking, practice, and
forms of social organization are vital for countering
and overcoming systemic hegemonies and that these can be
learned and cultivated. This book will be of interest to
academics, practitioners, researchers, and students in
education and critical theory, and to those interested
in the sociology, philosophy and politics of hope. It
also invites new dialogues between theorists of
neoliberal power and political possibility, those
engaged in projects for radical democratization, and
teachers in formal and informal educational settings.
Progressive Sexuality Education Mary Lou Rasmussen
2015-10-05 This book engages contemporary debates about
the notion of secularism outside of the field of
education in order to consider how secularism shapes the
formation of progressive sexuality education. Focusing
on the US, Canada, Ireland, Aotearoa-New Zealand and
Australia, this text considers the affinities,
prejudices, and attachments of scholars who advocate
secular worldviews in the context of sexuality
education, and some of the consequences that ensue from
these ways of seeing. This study identifies and
interrogates how secularism infuses progressive
sexuality education. It asks readers to consider their
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own investments in particular ways of thinking and
researching in the field of sexuality education, and to
think about how these investments have developed and how
they shape existing discourses within the field of
sexuality education. It hones in on how progressive
sexuality education has come to develop in the way that
it has, and how this relates to conceits of secularism.
This book prompts a consideration of how "progressive"
scholarship and practice might get in the way of
meaningful conversations with students, teachers, and
peers who think differently about the field of sexuality
education.
Power, Crisis, and Education for Liberation Noah De
Lissovoy 2008-06-23 Progressive educational approaches
are currently in crisis in the face of globalization and
conservative retrenchment. This book proposes a new
framework for critical pedagogy that develops strategies
for responding to the proceduralization of schooling and
public life in general.
Teaching To Transgress Bell Hooks 2014-03-18 First
published in 1994. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Black Women's Liberatory Pedagogies Olivia N. Perlow
2017-11-27 This interdisciplinary anthology sheds light
on the frameworks and lived experiences of Black women
educators. Contributors for this anthology submitted
works from an array of academic disciplines and learning
environments, inviting readers to bear witness to black
women faculty’s classroom experiences, as well as their
pedagogical approaches both inside and outside of the
higher education classroom that have fostered
transformative teaching-learning environments. Through
this multidimensional lens, the editors and contributors
view instruction and learning as a political endeavor
aimed at changing the way we think about teaching,
learning. and praxis.
Producing Inclusive Feminist Knowledge Akosua Adomako
Ampofo 2021-09-17 In the global South there is potential
for politics to marginalize the diverse perspectives of
subaltern communities. Exploring ongoing and new
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feminist dialogues in the global South, this book
examines the ways in which dominant epistemologies are
challenged, unique identities formed, and the
implications for the global feminist agenda.
School Health Education in Changing Times Deana Leahy
2015-09-16 This book explores the complex nexus of
discourses, principles and practices within which
educators mobilise school-based health education.
Through an interrogation of the ideas informing
particular models and approaches to health education,
the authors provide critical insights into the
principles and practices underpinning approaches to
health education policy, curriculum, pedagogy and
assessment. Drawing on extensive literature and
research, the book explores and considers what health
education can and should do. Chapters examine the extent
to which health education, past and present, has
attended to the needs and interests of young people in
school environments, as well as assess common
pedagogical approaches and whether the outcomes tally
with expectations. By considering the problems in
teaching health education, curriculum making, health
education pedagogies and porous classrooms, the book
offers a knowledge base from which educators can
consider how theories and models can sit together to
shape curriculum and influence practice. School Health
Education in Changing Times will be of key interest to
postgraduate students, researchers and academics in the
field of health education. It will also be a valuable
resource for teacher educators, current teachers, and
those on professional development courses who want to
navigate the moral minefield surrounding health
education.
Race, Equity, and the Learning Environment Frank Tuitt
2016-05-31 At a time of impending demographic shifts,
faculty and administrators in higher education around
the world are becoming aware of the need to address the
systemic practices and barriers that contribute to
inequitable educational outcomes of racially and
ethnically diverse students. Focusing on the higher
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education learning environment, this volume illuminates
the global relevance of critical and inclusive
pedagogies (CIP), and demonstrates how their application
can transform the teaching and learning process and
promote more equitable educational outcomes among all
students, but especially racially minoritized students.
The examples in this book illustrate the importance of
recognizing the detrimental impact of dominant
ideologies, of evaluating who is being included in and
excluded from the learning process, and paying attention
to when teaching fails to consider students’ varying
social, psychological, physical and/or emotional needs.
This edited volume brings CIP into the realm of
comparative education by gathering scholars from across
academic disciplines and countries to explore how these
pedagogies not only promote deep learning among
students, but also better equip instructors to attend to
the needs of diverse students by prioritizing their
intellectual and social development; creating identity
affirming learning environments that foster high
expectations; recognizing the value of the cultural and
national differences that learners bring to the
educational experience; and engaging the “whole” student
in the teaching and learning process.
Conflicts in Curriculum Theory João M. Paraskeva
2021-10-25 Since its original publication, Conflicts in
Curriculum Theory has firmly established itself as the
key volume that not only advanced alternative ways to
think about education and curriculum but also introduced
innovative scholarship and a radical conceptual grammar
for the field. In this revised second edition, Paraskeva
addresses current epistemological shifts and avenues
within and beyond counter-dominant Eurocentric
curriculum perspectives. In this second edition, which
includes a new introduction, he provides a critical
examination of the modern Eurocentric curriculum and
introduces readers to new theoretically rich concepts of
"curriculum momentism," "curriculum involution", and
"curriculum Occidentosis", pushing the curriculum debate
far beyond the classical Eurocentric matrix.
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Education, Nature, and Society Stephen Gough 2014-11-20
Environmental issues continue to divide opinion,
sometimes in extreme ways. Almost everyone agrees that
education has a role to play in ensuring the future of
humanity on Earth. Some think we should all learn to
leave a minimal environmental footprint; others argue
that education should promote economic growth, because
only growth can generate the capital needed to develop
solutions to environmental problems. Advocates on each
side often find the views of their opponents simply
incredible, giving rise to accusations of bad faith or
poor science. This book explores the foundations of the
debate by examining human interrelations with Nature. It
takes an educational perspective, but also draws on
evidence from anthropology, economics, ecology, policy
sciences and natural history. The case presented is that
any coherent view of the purposes and potential of
education requires a theory of human society in the
natural world. For such a theory, education (and, more
broadly, learning) must be more than an instrument for
the achievement of personal or policy goals. Rather, it
is an integral, continuing and necessary component of
personal and policy development. On this basis, a novel
approach to curriculum design and implementation is
outlined.
Learning Queer Identity in the Digital Age Kay Siebler
2016-05-31 This book explores, through specific analysis
of media representations, personal interviews, and
historical research, how the digital environment
perpetuates harmful and limiting stereotypes of
queerness. Siebler argues that heteronormativity has coopted queer representations, largely in order to sell
goods, surgeries, and lifestyles, reinforcing instead of
disrupting the masculine and feminine heterosexual
binaries through capitalist consumption. Learning Queer
Identity in the Digital Age focuses on different
identity populations (gay, lesbian, transgender) and
examines the theories (queer, feminist, and media
theories) in conjunction with contemporary
representations of each identity group. In the twenty8/10
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first century, social media, dating sites, social
activist sites, and videos/films, are primary educators
of social identity. For gay, lesbian, bisexual,
transgendered, and transsexual peoples, these digital
interactions help shape queer identities and
communities.
Preparing Teachers of Color to Teach C. Gist 2014-11-27
A rich, comparative case study systematically exploring
two program approaches for preparing teachers of color,
Gist's work explores culturally responsive pedagogy as a
strategy for organizing teacher education.
Education, Identity and Women Religious, 1800-1950
Deirdre Raftery 2015-10-08 This book brings together the
work of eleven leading international scholars to map the
contribution of teaching Sisters, who provided schooling
to hundreds of thousands of children, globally, from
1800 to 1950. The volume represents research that draws
on several theoretical approaches and methodologies. It
engages with feminist discourses, social history, oral
history, visual culture, post-colonial studies and the
concept of transnationalism, to provide new insights
into the work of Sisters in education. Making a unique
contribution to the field, chapters offer an
interrogation of historical sources as well as fresh
interpretations of findings, challenging assumptions.
Compelling narratives from the USA, Canada, New Zealand,
Africa, Australia, South East Asia, France, the UK,
Italy and Ireland contribute to what is a most important
exploration of the contribution of the women religious
by mapping and contextualizing their work. Education,
Identity and Women Religious, 1800–1950: Convents,
classrooms and colleges will appeal to academics,
researchers and postgraduate students in the fields of
social history, women’s history, the history of
education, Catholic education, gender studies and
international education.
Queer Pedagogies Cris Mayo 2019-10-01 This book invites
readers to explore the critical interruptions occasioned
by queer pedagogies. Building on earlier scholarly work
in this area, as well as pedagogical production arising
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out of queer activism, the chapters in this volume
examine a broad range of themes as they collectively
grapple with the meaning and practice of queer pedagogy
across different contexts. In this way, Queer Pedagogies
provides a glance at new ways of thinking about and
acting on contemporary educational topics and debates
situated at the intersection of queer studies and
education. In taking up the concept of queer pedagogy,
the volume provides ample opportunities for scholars,
educators, activists, and other cultural workers to
critically engage with ongoing questions of theory,
praxis, and politics.
Interrogating Critical Pedagogy Pierre Wilbert Orelus
2014-11-13 Educators, teacher practitioners, and social
activists have successfully used critical pedagogy as a
tool to help marginalized students develop awareness and
seek alternative solutions to their poor educational and
socioeconomic situations. However, this theory is often
criticized as being mostly dominated by privileged white
males, bringing issues of race and gender to the
forefront. This volume provides insight on how critical
pedagogy can be helpful to scholars and teachers alike
in their analysis of racial, gender, linguistic and
political problems. It features a wide range of
respected scholars who examine the way and the degree to
which critical pedagogy can be used to improve education
for students of color, women and other marginalized
groups.
The Jewish Struggle in the 21st Century Daniel Ian Rubin
2021-04-12 The Jewish Struggle in the 21st Century:
Conflict, Positionality, and Multiculturalism is about
the needs of the Jewish community in the United States,
and it addresses the lack of representation in the
diversity and multicultural education classroom at the
university level.
Encyclopedia of Diversity in Education James A. Banks
2012-05-24 With 695 signed entries with cross-references
and recommended readings, the Encyclopedia of Diversity
in Education, Four-Volume Set, in both print and
electronic formats, presents research and statistics,
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case studies and best practices, policies and programs
at pre- and post-secondary levels.
Ideologies in Education Lilia I. Bartolomé 2008 Exposes
the invisible yet pervasive nature of oppressive
dominant ideologies, the urgent need to articulate their
existence, and the harmful impact they have on
education. The solutions to many of the educational
challenges facing subordinated students are not purely
technical or methodological in nature, but are instead
rooted in commonly unacknowledged discriminatory
ideologies and practices. The invisible foundation,
hegemonic ideologies that inform our perceptions and
treatment of subordinated students, needs to be made
explicit and studied critically in order to comprehend
the challenges presented in minority education, and
possible solutions, more accurately. Confronts the
continuing existence and vigorous resurgence of noteasily-named discriminatory perspectives toward students
from subordinated cultural groups, as well as their
numerous manifestations in schools, and identifies the
measures necessary to neutralize unequal material
conditions and biased beliefs. From publisher
description.
The SAGE Handbook of Critical Pedagogies Shirley R.
Steinberg 2020-03-06 This extensive Handbook will bring
together different aspects of critical pedagogy with the
aim of opening up a clear international conversation on
the subject, as well as pushing the boundaries of
current understanding by extending the notion of a
pedagogy to multiple pedagogies and perspectives.
Bringing together a group of contributing authors from
around the globe, the chapters will provide a unique
approach and insight to the discipline by crossing a
range of disciplines and articulating both philosophical
and social common themes. The chapters will be organised
across three volumes and twelve core thematic sections.
The SAGE Handbook of Critical Pedagogies is planned to
be an essential benchmark publication for advanced
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students, researchers and practitioners across a wide
range of disciplines including education, health,
sociology, anthropology and development studies
Education, Leadership and Islam Saeeda Shah 2015-07-03
Educational institutions are undergoing complex and
sensitive changes in the context of immigration,
international mobility, globalisation, and shifting
economic scenarios, making highly challenging demands on
educational leaders. Leadership is increasingly being
perceived and theorised as pivotal to students’
achievement and institutional performance. In this book,
Saeeda Shah considers educational leadership from an
Islamic perspective to debate theoretical positions
underpinned by Islamic texts and teachings, and the
resulting conceptualisations and interpretations. While
educational leadership literature and research have
flourished in recent years, this is predominantly
informed by Western ideologies, concepts, theories and
practices. Education, Leadership and Islam focuses on
contemporary educational settings and practices, drawing
on research and empirical evidence from multicultural
contexts in order to enrich theory and inform policy and
practice in relevant frameworks, particularly in
relation to the growing Muslim population in the West.
Chapters also discuss gender in Islam, educational
expectations and Islamic faith schools to
comprehensively explore education in relation to
Islamism. Situating Muslims within contemporary
societies, this book extends debates regarding
educational philosophy and leadership, endorsing
diversity and plurality through an appreciation of
difference. Education, Leadership and Islam will appeal
to education researchers as well as social and political
scientists attempting to understand Muslim educational
issues in contemporary life, both in the east and in the
west. This book offers critical insight into educational
theory and practice, and as such will be key reading for
policy makers and educational leaders.
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